South Hiendley Primary School Council Newsletter 03.04.23

Follow us on Twitter: @IPMATHiendley

'DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE'

POLITE PROUD POSITIVE PERSISTENT

Weekly news:

On Wednesday 19th April Mrs Henshall and Mr Shackleton (teacher at Grove Lea) will be running between South Hiendley and Grove Lea Primary with the aim to run 20 miles. Children at both schools will be participating in joining us for a lap of the field as we get to each school. Mrs Henshall, Mr Shackleton and Mr Garrick are running the Leeds Marathon for MND in May so if you would like to donate, please feel free to do so via the link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sally-henshall2

Can all the children come to school dressed in PE kit on that day. We would love you all to support them on the day by cheering them on. It is likely that the route that they take will be from South Hiendley along Robin Lane, through Hemsworth and round Grove Terrace. They will aim to start at 9.30am.

After School Clubs

After school clubs are available to book. There are still places available on all activities. Book on Scopay as usual under the trips and events section.

Vacancies

2 x Lunchtime supervisor vacancy, 5.17 hours per week. Advert is now live on the website











Start time

Can we remind parents/carers that school start time is 8.45am. Please can we arrive on time so lessons can get started on time. Late arrivals disturb the lessons and is also lost learning for the child.

Reminders and Up and Coming Events

Dates in diary

Friday 31st March School closes for half-term

> Monday 17th April School re-opens

> Thursday 4th May Inset day

Monday 8th May Bank holiday

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May SATs week

Support for families

Help is available for every household. Follow the link for more information –

https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/

Home-Start is a local community network of trained volunteers and expert support helping families with young children through challenging times. See the link https://www.home-start.org.uk/about-us

The Lullaby Trust is a charity supporting Safer sleep for babies and offering support for families. See link www.lullabytrust.org.uk

There are two amazing charities that support children with bereavement

https://starbereavement.org.uk www.winstonswish.org